
AND YOU ARE SICK

ATTENTION
IF YOU

ÜÜ recently traveled to Liberia, 	
Sierra Leone or Guinea in the 	
past 3 weeks

	 – or –
ÜÜ had close contact with someone 

who recently traveled to one of 
these countries

PLEASE TELL STAFF IMMEDIATELY!

with fever, vomiting, diarrhea, headache, stomach pain, 
muscle pain, bleeding or bruising
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